MPWMD Board of Director’s Meeting on September 20, 2021
Displayed Through Zoom During the General Manager’s Report

REMINDER

The State has issued an Executive Order calling for
15% voluntary conservation. Please help us conserve
our precious water resources this fall while we wait
for the winter rains.

The following ‘water wasters’ will cost you
money and could result in a fine:

Not repairing a leak, break, or malfunction

Irrigating, other than on Wednesdays and Saturdays before 9 a.m. or after 5 p.m.
Letting water needlessly run off your property

Washing hard outdoor surfaces, unless health or safety are at risk

Hand watering or car washing without a quick acting automatic shut off nozzle
Irrigating while it’s raining and for 48 hours after

Businesses must be water efficient, including:

Having water efficient plumbing fixtures and appliances

Not serving water to any customer unless requested (restaurants, hotel, café,
cafeteria or other public place where food is sold or served)

Hotels must promote a towel and linen reuse program

Car washes must recycle at least 50-60% of their water use

If you see water waste, please let us know! Report water waste to ¢
or on our website at | et (look for the red button at the top of the webpage)
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